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Upcoming Events 
 
05 Apr – Class photo. 
15 Apr – Good Friday, no 
school. 
18 Apr – Easter Monday, no 
school. 
20 May – Non instructional 
day. 
23 May – Victoria Day, no 
school. 
29 Jun – Last day for 
students. 
30 Jun – Non instructional 
day. 
 

Morrison Message 
 
Covid Protocols 
Recently the ministry of education has made some further changes to 
the covid protocols. All staff and students are no longer required to 
wear a mask, however they still have the option of doing so. Any 
individuals continuing to wear a mask are encouraged to bring one 
from home. School community is also able to have full capacity 
gatherings indoors.  Visitors are welcome to volunteer at full capacity 
in our school and can connect with our office team for more 
information. If you require more detailed information, please 
reference the Mission Public Schools or Ministry websites. Click here 
for our district update. 
  
Upcoming Events 
Cultural Celebrations have been a great part of our school community 
this year at Christine Morrison. Prior to spring break, staff and 
students had a great time learning about Lunar New Year, Black 
History Month, and Quebec Carnival. For the month of April, we are 
excited to celebrate and learn about Ramadan, Vaisakhi, and 
Easter.  Staff and students will be learning in their classrooms and 
having the opportunity to take part in larger cultural activities to help 
build an understanding for the variety of cultures all around us. 
  
Noon Hour Supervisor Call Out 
Have you thought about joining the Morrison Family? Wanted to 
spend time with our youth? Help make a difference with leadership? 
Christine Morrison Elementary is looking for an individual to join our 
noon hour supervision team. The commitment is flexible as it can be 
casual or a few set days a week. Supervisors are responsible to check 
on a set number of classes or an area during the eating period and 
followed by outdoor supervision on the playground/fields.  If you 
would like to know more information on how to join this fantastic 
team, please email melanie.carey@mpsd.ca or contact HR at Mission 
Public Schools.  
 

Morrison Message Continued on next page … 

 

No School -  
Easter Long Weekend! 
15 April Good Friday & 
18 April Easter Monday 

 

 

https://www.mpsd.ca/District/covid19/Pages/default.aspx#/=
mailto:melanie.carey@mpsd.ca
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Morrison Message Continued… 
Sports 
Congratulations to our volleyball team who had an amazing season and were able to win the 
championship this season. Thank you to the coaches and families for your support. The players took 
on the teachers during a lunch time event which was well received by everyone. It was great to see 
the energy in our building and the passion for sports.  Intramural sports are back at Morrison on 
Tuesday and Thursdays.  Our next sport will be track and field for grades 4 - 6. Practices will occur 
during the day as part of PE programs. More information about district track meets will follow. 
  
100th Day 
Many classes celebrated 100th day prior to spring break. This was even more special for our 
kindergarten and grade 1 students who have been away from a regular routine due to covid 
restrictions. Teachers helped celebrate these milestones in a variety of forms in their classrooms and 
some of our staff organized a crafts day to bring several classes together for rotational activities. 
  
Reminder 
Recently we have been seeing an increase in the number of students bringing Pokémon cards to 

school.  These are very treasured collections; however, these are not to be brought to school as trades 

can occur or cards can be lost which creates challenging situations.  If your child is bringing these to 

school for show and tell or to bring to afterschool care, please let them know the cards are to remain in 

their backpacks during the school day.  
If you have any questions, please let us know and we will certainly assist.  
  

 

    

 

 
   

 
In April we will continue our sessions with Sam Strange.  Sam is a 
health expert and tailors her sessions to align with the BC Curriculum 
for each grade level.  Sam has worked with our school for a number 
of years now and we are excited to be able to welcome her back into 
the building for in person sessions.  We would also like to thank the 
PAC for funding the sessions for the whole school.      
  
You can check out Sam’s website for more 
information: https://www.samanthastrange.com/ 

 

https://www.samanthastrange.com/
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Daily Reading 
 
Please continue to read with your child(ren) at home for a minimum of 20 minutes a day and chat with them 

about what they read. Daily reading has a very powerful impact upon your child’s learning from strengthening 

their creativity to increasing their vocabulary and it is a wonderful chance to have a chat and engage in a 

discussion about their day. Please remember that if your child is struggling with concepts, continue to 

encourage them and emphasize that everyone has areas that they need to work hard in and perseverance will 

make all the difference. 

 

 
 
Special Requests! 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Student Pick Up 
In the event that you need to send someone new to 

pick your child up, it is necessary that you inform 

the teacher and also have that pick up person 

added to your emergency contact list by the office. 

We cannot release your child to a person who is 

not on that list. 

Parking 

We would like to remind everyone 

to please abide by the rules in our 

parking lot and please be kind to one 

another. Remember, when we break 

the rules, we are making it unsafe 

for everyone.  

• Please do not park in yellow 

emergency zones. 

• Please do not park behind 

other parked cars. 

Class Photo Retake 
One of our wonderful parents has volunteered to retake our class photos, while we 

follow our new covid protocols (YAY we get to show our faces!).  Photos will be 

taken on Tuesday April 5th. 
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Kindergarten Registration is ongoing.  Go to www.mpsd.ca click on 

Kindergarten Registration Week, Register for School, scroll down, choose 

Ecole Christine Morrison Elementary, fill out the pre-registration form.  

You will then receive a phone call from the school to book an appointment 

for registration.  Please print the registration forms from the website and 

have them filled out before you come.  If you don’t have access to a printer, 

please phone the school and arrange a time to come by to pick up your 

registration forms. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                    

http://www.mpsd.ca/
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Student vs teacher volleyball winners! Grade 6 district wide volleyball winners! 

Dance class for student wellness! Meditation for staff wellness! 

100th Day! 

Our flowers are blooming! 
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Royal Soccer Club 

 
With schools getting back to normal, we’re excited about the opportunity to host our day camps 
again this summer.  We’re planning to host our 30th annual summer day camps to Mission and 
surrounding area residents again this summer and so we were hoping for your assistance in sharing 
our program material (see attached poster/brochure pdf) with the students and families of your 
school community. 
  
The Royal Soccer Club (NPO#S-0056504) is a registered, non-profit organization that has been 
hosting summer day camps for 30 years.  Our camps not only promote a healthy and active lifestyle 
but we also promote and teach personal development, team building, leadership and other life 
skills.  Our program encourages inclusivity for all children aged 5 to 13 (kindergarten to Grade 8).   
 

Community Resources 
 

Click here for a great list of our community resources, including: 

• Free and low-cost food directory 
• Family Support Agencies/Resources 
• Mental Health & Wellness 
• Parent Peer Support 
• Financial Support 
• Online Activities for kids  

 

https://www.mpsd.ca/Students-Parents/Resources/Pages/default.aspx#/=

